
      

 

 

 

 

Mission:    
To inspire excellence and personal growth grounded in  

Catholic principles and tradition 

AHS PARENT CONNECTION  - KEEPING YOU INFORMED    
May 31  2024 

 
IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM THE ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT 

In order to be eligible to practice  and participant in Fall Sports, all physical forms must be turned in to the  
athletic office by August 1, 2024.  If you have any questions please contact Joe Birkhauser, Athletic Director. 
jbirkhauser@assumptioncatholicschools.org   -   715-422-0915    Physical forms are attached 

 

Mark you calendars   
2024-25 Bingo dates: 
September 15  

October 6 & 20 
November 3 & 17 
 December 1& 15 

           January 5 & 19  
February  2 & 16 

April 6 
May 4        

Assumption High School 

God places people in your life that provide  laughter, joy 
and support. We have been blessed with having Jimmy 
Lynch, Jenna Lynch, Anna  Mc Carty , Ellie Mc Carty, 
Zach Ulrich, Jan Baker and Helen Trammel  as part of 
our Assumption Family. As they venture onto the next 
phase in their we thank God for all they brought into our 
lives. You will forever be part of the Assumption family. 
Thank you for all you have done for each and everyone 
of us.  God Bless. 

May 31:  State Track @ LaCrosse 
HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER 
August 26: First day of school for Grade 12   
August 28: First day of school for  Grade 9—11 

It has been a wonderful 
school year with these 
amazing students.  
Thank you for the   
laughter in the hallways. 
Have a great summer, 
Enjoy your time off.  
Take time to read a good 
book. 


